Henderson County Water District
P.O. Box 655
655 S. Main Street
Henderson, KY 42419-0655 RECEIVED

Kentucky Public Service Commission MAR 2 6 2012
P.O. Box 615, PUBLIC SERVICE
211 Sower Boulevard COMMISSION
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

March 23, 2012

To the members of the Kentucky Public Service Commission,
Referencing Case # 2012-00090

In the submission turned in to the commission from Henderson
County Water District regarding Purchase Water Adjustment from the
Henderson Water Utility, I incorrectly identified the period for which the
adjustment was calculated. This period should have identified data from
January 1™ through December 31%, 2011. On the submission, I stated that
the period was from April 1%, 2012 to March 31, 2013.

I also placed the adjustment for the South water plant in an incorrect
box. The correct number is listed beside the correct box.

I hope this does not cause too many problems with the processing of
our request. If I need to provide further updates, please contact me
immediately at 270-826-9802.

Thank you for your assistance.

(Thod Y heone

David W. Moore
Superintendent
Henderson Co. Water District



